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CURRENT AND 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

   Back to School Supply 

Drive 

 

 
OUR MISSION STATEMENT 

 

To assist military personnel at Camp Pendleton and to serve their families by providing financial, educa-

tional and social enrichment programs as they face the unique challenges of military life while standing 

ready to selflessly defend our country.  We will inspire and encourage members of the community to join 

us as we honor, support and show appreciation to the Marines, Sailors and their families and will afford 

opportunities for the community to do so through various outreach programs throughout the year. 

P4P’s Founding Patriots 

 

 Jerry Zomorodian - 

All American Petroleum 

Brian Chuchua 

Christopher & Cecilia 

Hopper 

 

P4P’s Patriot Partners 

 

Anaheim Hills Rotary Club 

Conservative Patriots of 

Orange County 

Earl Kelso 

Hunsaker & Associates 

John Lavender 

John Sheffield  

Kiwanis Club of Greater 

Anaheim 

Knights of Columbus  

Council 9195 

Kris Weber 

Lillian Treiberg 

Lucille Bolduc 

Meghan Shigo 

Nikki Karell 

Orange Lutheran Lancer 

Baseball 

Ralph & Winnie Harp 

Rhona Gewelber 

Transformation Health & 

Wellness 

Veteran Air 

Vietnam Veterans of  

America, Chapter 756 

Vision Calvary Chapel 

Wilson Automotive 

NEW DADY 

NEW DADDY 

We hope that everyone had a glorious Easter.  Because of all the earthly angels who so freely 

and generously donated to our Easter Basket and Gift Card Drive, P4P was able to support 

Easter events for 4 units this year.  In addition, there were baskets left over which were taken 

to the pediatric unit  at the Naval Hospital on Camp Pendleton and given to children who were 

in the hospital on Easter.  Such a blessing to so many.   

 

A very special THANK YOU to WILSON AUTOMOTIVE for their once again over-the-

top donation of Easter baskets.   The employees put the most amazing baskets together and we 

are so blessed that they continue to support our Camp Pendleton families.  We were happy to 

have representatives from their organization join us for the 15th MEU’s party. 

 

THANK YOU to the CONSERVATIVE PATRIOTS OF ORANGE COUNTY for their 

donation of Easter baskets and gift cards.  This group is another amazing supporter of the mili-

tary, especially during the Christmas and Easter holidays.  We have been blessed time and 

time again by them. 

 

Members of VISION CALVARY CHURCH have answered the call for support every time 

there has been one.  They donated  Easter baskets, gift cards and a beautiful culinary basket 

for the raffle.  The Chaplain’s wife won the basket and their 13 year old son was so excited  

that mom won the basket as he likes to cook !! 

 

We’d also like to say THANK YOU to the KIWANIS CLUB OF GREATER ANAHEIM 

for all the gift cards.  Gift cards are given to the teens and the single Marines and were used as 

raffle prizes. 

 

ALBERTSONS customers had donated so many gift cards at Christmas that we had enough 

left to bless many of the families with one of those gift cards to help offset the cost of their 

Easter feast.  There is such a big need right now with the increased cost of groceries.  

THANK YOU to the customers, to our amazing Albertson Community Foundation coordina-

tors, Connor and Dayna and to Chris Orange, manager of the Albertsons on State College in 

Anaheim for her help and continuing support of military families.   

 

There are so many individuals who donated baskets, gift cards and money which helped pay 

for the food for the 15th MEU’s party.  To all of these angels, we say THANK YOU for mak-

ing such a difference.  We cannot do what we do without the kindness of so many, it truly is 

an  honor to be able to assist these families - they are so deserving yet they ask for nothing.  

THANK YOU again  to everyone for  blessing our families, we are all so humbled. 



                     Stay Connected  

                                We hope that you’ll visit, like and share our page.  To access us, 

you’ll just need to type in the name Patriots 4 Pendleton in the 

search bar.   

 

Get Involved 

Write 

If you would like to send a letter or 

card of support to a member of the 

15th MEU, please write to: 

“Any Marine” 

c/o Chaplain Paul Rodgers 

15th MEU 

P.O. Box 555365 

Camp Pendleton, CA  92055 

 

Say a Prayer 

Donate 

 We are happy to answer any 

questions you may have; 

please feel free to contact us 

by phone at  

714-637-5575 or by email  
patriots4pendleton@gmail.com  

 

There are several ways you 

can donate:  

 

Donate through Zelle using 

our email address 
 

Donations can be mailed to 

Patriots 4 Pendleton 

 154 Jerrilee Lane,  

Anaheim, CA 92807 

 

You can donate through the 

link on our website page 

which can be accessed here 

or you can donate through 

our square account by  

clicking Donate 
  

Charity ID #88-0708341 
 

All donations are tax-

deductible as allowed by 

law. 

This is a non-federal entity.  It is not a part of the Department of Defense or any of its components and it has no governmental status. 

Each year, April is set aside as a military child appreciation month, officially known as the 

Month of the Military Child. With its creation in the mid-1980s, the Pentagon and other military 

support organizations and agencies use the month to recognize military kids for their sacrifice 

and bravery on the home front.  The Month of the Military Child is a legacy that was left behind 

by the former Defense Secretary, Caspar Weinberger.  

Thank you for the yummy donation of 
200 seasoning packets received from the 

owners of PD's Hot Chili Company, 

Prem and Debra Sivalingam.  The 

Sivalingam’s have been so generous to 

the members of various units at Camp 

Pendleton for several years and we can’t 

thank them enough.  PD’s Hot Chili 

Company is a veteran owned family busi-

ness in Yorba Linda.  Spices are delicious 

and can be purchased on their website. 

Thank you to GIRL SCOUT TROOP 3512 for their 

very generous donation of 50 boxes of Girl Scout 

cookies which were handed out to families at the vari-

ous Easter events. As this troop sells their cookies they 

invite those who buy cookies for themselves to buy a 

box of cookies that the troop then donates to members 

of the military.  Patriots 4 Pendleton was the lucky 

recipient of their donation this year .  Thank you to 

troop leader, Michele Gonzalez, and her daughter for 

delivering the cookies to us so that we could get them 

down to Camp Pendleton.  The cookies were an added 

treat and so appreciated by all who received a box. 

mailto:patriots4pendleton@gmail.com
https://patriots4pendleton.com/
https://square.link/u/TO6lBGn9







